
DINNER CRUISE 
CALYPSO 

 

UPDATE 
Saturday March 21, 2020 

     

THE CRUISE HAS NOT YET  
BEEN CANCELLED.  

 
HOWEVER FOR ANYONE WHO 

WISHES TO CANCEL, YOU MUST 
CALL INDIVIDUALLY AND YOUR 
MONEY WILL BE REFUNDED OR 

YOU MAY REQUEST A CREDIT FOR 
A LATER DATE. 

 
 

STARLIGHT CRUISES: 
727-461-3113  


